
 

Headteacher: Aimi Vdovin 

Associate Headteacher: Nancy Cook 

Bassant Road, Plumstead, London SE18 2NP 

T: 020 8854 4785 

E: info@rockliffemanor.greenwich.sch.uk 

www.rockliffemanor.co.uk 

 

 
Inspire Partnership Academy Trust 

Chief Executive Officer – Robert Carpenter 

Registered Office – Sandbach Place, London SE18 7EX 

Registered in England Company Number – 10421212 

 

          25th May 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As a school, it is very important to us that the Year 6 children have the very best and most 

enjoyable end to their time at primary school. As well as school journey, which will be a 

fantastic week for the children to spend time with their friends and teachers, we are also 

pleased to give you the following information about the Year 6 leaving celebrations for the 

end of the summer term:   

 

 

1. We have a Leavers’ Disco booked on Friday 21st July from 17:00 -19:00 in the school 

hall with food, games, selfie booth and “champagne” provided.  

2. Wednesday 15th June we have secured front row seats for Matilda the musical at 

14:00, we will take public transport there, please note we will be returning back to 

school between 18:00-18:30 on this day.  

3. The children have the opportunity to take part in a Junior Citizenship event at 

Sutcliffe Park on Tuesday 21st June.  

4. On Wednesday 22nd June, they will be taking the Thames clipper river boat up the 

Embankment. Where they will walk and visit the national gallery as part of Arts 

Fortnight.  

5. On Tuesday 28th June, the children will visit the Thames Barrier as part of Arts 

Fortnight as well.  

6. Leavers’ Assembly 20th July will take place and the children will be awarded their 

personalised hoodie.  

7. Thursday 14th July, Year 6 production of Matilda-more details to follow.  

 

We are asking parents for a contribution of £20.00 to cover a small proportion of the total 

cost of the above activities and items. This can be paid either at the office or using our 

online payment system. If you would prefer to pay by instalments, please speak to the 

Office. Thank you also to all of the parents who have already been so generous and are 

keen to contribute to the Leavers’ Disco.  
 

We look forward to Year 6 enjoying their last term at Rockliffe Manor and taking some very 

happy memories with them when they go on to secondary school. 
 

Best wishes 

 

 
Mr Smith 

 

 

 
 


